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Katten Attorneys Quoted in Chicago Daily Law Bulletin 
Article on RumChata Trademark Suit
January 2, 2013

Floyd Mandell, national co-head of the firm's Intellectual Property Practice, and Thomas Maas, an 
associate in the group, were quoted in an article in Chicago Daily Law Bulletin about the trademark 
battle involving client Agave Loco LLC's RumChata beverage. The popular drink faces infringers of 
both the name and container. Mr. Mandell explains, "If (RumChata) wasn't popular and nobody knew 
about it, there may be different considerations. But the brand is popular." Mr. Mandell and Mr. Maas 
are representing Agave Logo along with attorneys Kristin Achterhof and Breighanne Eggert. 
(“RumChata Fights to Protect Trademark,” December 28, 2012)
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